
 
---------- Messaggio inoltrato --------- 
 
 

Dear  friends and colleagues, 

as you probably know, since September 2017, Mexico has been repeatedly hit by seismic 
events that have severely damaged its monumental historical heritage. The seismic shocks 
are not finished yet. More than two thousand classified monumental buildings were, in 
various ways, affected: cathedrals, monasteries and convents, small chapels, palaces and 
civil buildings, houses. 

Several of these buildings are inscribed on the UNESCO World Heritage List. 

The affected areas, in addition to Mexico City, are mainly located in the States of the 
South and the East of Mexico City (Puebla, Morelos, Guerrero, Oaxaca, Chiapas). 

The Secretariat of Culture (Ministry of Culture) has launched a call addressed to 
professionals, specialists and institutions, national and international, willing to collaborate 
voluntarily and at their own expense in the tasks of reconstruction of this extraordinary 
cultural heritage. 

This collaboration can be developed by carrying out studies, analysis, surveys, risk 
assessments, structural recommendations, projects and restoration works. 

I attach the text of the call. 

The address in which it is possible to request information and send the availability to 
collaborate in one or more areas of those above mentioned is as follows: 

Coordinación Nacional de Monumentos Históricos INAH 

coordinacion.cnmh@inah.gob.mx 

Correo Mayor, 11 

06060 Centro Histórico 

Ciudad de México 

  

Best wishes 
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